
From: Cara Cordoni <caracordoni@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 1, 2022 12:25 PM

To: COB

Subject: Public Comment on TRELLIS BOS topic

I am writing to comment on the Trellis topic (after 45 minutes on the phone, pressing *9 repeatedly, and not being
allowed to speak).

My request is that we make the Trellis Marketing Proposals public so that the Trellis committee, the BOS and the public
can see if the proposals meet the needs of the public.

Thank you,

Cara Cordoni

Cara Cordoni

Phone: {415)699 4286

M.



Damico, Tracy

From:

Sent:

To:

Subject:

Michele Kiely <dws.kiely@gmail,com>

Tuesday, February 1, 2022 10:36 AM

COB

Project Trellis

Dear Board Members,

My name is Michele Kiely and I live in Arcata.

I am here to ask that BOS make the marketing proposals public and review the proposals themselves. We can then move
forward with transparency ensuring community engagement and equality.

Project Trellis should be the last Item cut from the budget as the funds go directly to empowering our small cannabis
businesses and farms.

Thank you for taking this Into consideration.

Sincerely,

Michele Kiely

2605 Susan Ave

Arcata, CA 95521


